
From: Dirico, Rocco
To: City Clerk Contact
Cc: John Long
Subject: 123 Packard Avenue
Date: Thursday, August 23, 2018 1:59:55 PM

Dear Honorable Members of the Somerville Board of Aldermen,

My name is Rocco DiRico and I am the Director of Government & Community Relations at Tufts University.  
The City Clerk has informed me that you will be considering lodging house license renewals this evening.  

I wanted to inform you that the fraternity Theta Delta Chi, located at 123 Packard Avenue in Somerville, has 
been suspended.  They are not eligible to petition to return until 2027.  

Should you have any questions or require additional information, I can be reached at 617-627-3780 and/or 
rocco.dirico@tufts.edu .

Talk to you soon,
Rocco

-- 
Rocco DiRico
Director 
Government & Community Relations
Tufts University
21 Bellevue Street
Medford, MA 02155

617-627-3780
Rocco.dirico@tufts.edu

Find us on Facebook
www.facebook.com/TuftsCommunityRelations
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